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BOOK PRIZES 

 LOVE LEARN GROW WORSHIP 

Reception  Jonah Millie Mary  

Year 1  Tabitha Liam  
Lucy 

Marcus 
Annie 

Year 2 Poppy Emily Ariana  

Year 3 Gus Orla Coco Willow 

Year 4  Winnie Jack Bella Amelie 

Year 5 Rupert Laila Aaron Valentina 

KINDNESS PLATE 
In memory of Katharine Monk former head of Nursery, this plate is awarded at the end of Foundation 

Stage to a pupil who has been a member of the school since Nursery 

Penelope (Reception) 

SPIRIT OF SACRED HEART BADGE 
Someone that the class teacher feels has particularly embodied the  

aims of our mission statement, living out the gospel values.  

Harriet (Y2) 

Mrs Blake 
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Football Plaque Hockey Plaque 

GK Plate  
Creative Writing Cup 

P.E. Cup 
Art Plate P.E. Cup 

Drama Cup 
Perseverance Cup 

Drama Cup 
LOVE Award 

Contribution to  
School Life Plate 

Academic Achievement 

LOVE Award Music Cup 

History Cup GROW Award GROW Award 
Academic 

Achievement 
IT Prize  

Academic 
Achievement 

 LEARN Award LEARN Award Spirit of Sacred Heart 
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ALICE 
We were delighted to be able to perform the musical to a small but very appreciative audience of Y5 and Y6 

parents.  A colourful production, Alice the Musical, showcased the children’s musical, comic and dramatic talents 

and was a welcome return to one of our most favourite traditions. Congratulations to Mrs Alcock and Mrs 

Bradford for a magnificent production and to every member of the cast and crew. The Caucus Race in particular 

will live long in our collective memory!  

 

CONGRATULATIONS 

• ISA Handwriting competition - First Prize Liam Y1 with comments ‘for a well formed, flowing and even 

script. Wonderfully good for Year One’ 

• ISA London South Art competition  

EYFS & Key Stage 1 2D Art - Highly Commended - Mary (R) ‘Spring Flowers’ 

EYFS & Key Stage 1 Individual Textiles - Winner - Iris (Y2) ‘Flowers’ 

KS2 Drawing – Highly Commended - Francesca (Y6) ‘Owl’ 

The winning piece goes forward to the National Competition in the Autumn Term  

• Music Piano Performance Exams:  

Sophie Graham - Grade 4 Piano 

Nate Wickert - Grade 3 Piano  

George Speight - Grade 2 Piano  

 
STAFFING FOR SEPTEMBER 

There are just a few changes to announce from September, when Mrs Stanley increases her teaching days 

and Mrs Griffiths and Mrs Root reduce to 4 days (no changes in Y2): 
 

 MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY  THURSDAY FRIDAY 

Year 1 Mrs Griffiths Mrs Stanley Mrs Griffiths 

Year 3 Mrs Stanley Mrs Root 

 

 

 

 

We enjoyed a very special celebration, coming together for the last time this academic year in the Chapel at 

Mayfield.  There was space to be together yet distant and for the children to sing!  Thank you to all those who 

made it happen and to the Mayfield community for their generosity in allowing us to use the Chapel.  For those 

who joined us on Zoom, I understand that, although the musical programme was audible, much of the speeches 

was not.  A printed copy of the Head’s Speech is included, should you wish to fill in the gaps.  For those Y6 

Leavers in particular, who may like a printed souvenir edition of the newsletter, please email Pam and it will be 

posted out to you. 

 

At this time of year, goodbyes are inevitable and this term we must say a special farewell to our families whose 

last child leaves the school this term.  Come back and see us, we love to hear your news.  Some of you have 

been associated with the school for many years – I think Carlotta may hold the record this year! 

 

We wish you all every success and great happiness in the future as we wave goodbye to: the Swantons, the 

Cordners, the Coxes, the Currahs, the Fields, the Grahams, the Hirds, the Hortons, the Learys, the Nedjati-

Gilanis, the Palmers, the Sweetings, the Wickerts, the Robertsons and the Spasovs. 

 

To Mrs Scholefield and To Miss Cordner we say thank you and best wishes for the future.  Miss Cordner has 

been a gentle influence in the Foundation Stage and leaves Sacred Heart to gain further experience and 

develop her career.  Mrs Scholefield has a very long association with the school in various roles: parent, PTA, 

Foundation Governor, Busy Bees – but it’s not over yet as Jackie has promised to return in volunteer capacity 

in the autumn to support our Parent and Toddler sessions. 
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YEAR 6 LEAVERS  

In the best Sacred Heart tradition, the boys and girls of Year 6 take up places at a wide range of secondary 

schools.  We wish each one of you continued success and happiness for your futures.  

 

DESTINATION SCHOOLS 

• Battle Abbey School - Academic Scholarship 

• Bennett Memorial, Tunbridge Wells  

• Bethany School, Goudhurst  

• Cranbrook School 

• Kent College 

• Mayfield Girls 

• Rosehill  School – Sports Scholarship 

• The Judd School, Tonbridge 

• The Skinners’ School, Tunbridge Wells  

• Tonbridge Grammar School  

• Tunbridge Wells Grammar School for Boys,  

• Weald of Kent Grammar School, Tonbridge 

 

We are so proud of the achievements of every member of our Y6 class.  It has been another turbulent year and 

school places have been even more highly contested than usual.  Congratulations to our young students – and 

their parents – for their patience and perseverance, which was rewarded in the end.  We will miss you!  Don’t 

forget to let us have your first day at secondary school photos for our first newsletter in September.   

 

THANK YOU PAM  
Pam may have surpassed even her own high standards with this final newsletter of the academic year. We 

receive many compliments on our regular newsletters, but this is my opportunity to acknowledge publicly the 

creative flair and attention to detail that Pam brings to this task every week.  During lockdown in particular, it has 

been a means of keeping in touch and building community while celebrating what we have achieved together in 

spite of the challenges.  Thank you Pam; I look forward to being one of your regular readers and relinquishing 

the editing role in future! 

 

 

I THINK RETIREMENT SUITS ME! 

A brief note of appreciation for the many gifts and cards with which I have 

been showered as I end my time at Sacred Heart.  Your kindness has really 

been so overwhelming.  

  

I would like to point out that this photo was taken early in the morning, slightly 

too early for the champagne and already too hot for the chocolates to be 

included!  Thank you, thank you, thank you – and to whoever organised the 

retirement weather, an extra special thank you!.   

 

Love and best wishes, 

Mrs Blake 


